
�If you have Council-supplied red or yellow bins, 
then changes may be coming to your waste and 
recycling service.
Dear Business Owner,

The City of Canterbury Bankstown is working to provide you with the most efficient and 
streamlined waste service. In order to do so, your waste and recycling service will undergo a few 
changes over the coming weeks, for households and businesses. 

These changes are the final stage of Council’s realignment of waste services between the former 
Canterbury and Bankstown local government areas. Council will continue its role in bringing the 
future of smart collections, recycling and reusing, resource recovery and waste minimisation to all 
generations across the City.

Bin days are moving
The collection day for your Council-supplied weekly red and yellow bin may change. 

Starting the week of 1-5 March, bin collection days will be based on Council wards. 

Tuesday for the Roselands Ward. The suburbs affected include Belmore, Beverly Hills, 
Kingsgrove, Lakemba, Narwee, Punchbowl, Riverwood, Roselands and Wiley Park.

Thursday for the Canterbury Ward. The suburbs affected include Ashbury, Belfield, Campsie, 
Canterbury, Clemton Park, Croydon Park, Earlwood, Hurlstone Park and Kingsgrove.

Still not sure? Visit our website to check your bin day: cb.city/wasteless
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If you have other waste services 
Any waste services you have, which are provided by commercial operators, will not be affected 
by these changes. It is only the collection day of your Council-supplied bins which may change.

New times for collections
The time of day bins will be collected may change for many households and businesses as there 
are new routes, trucks and drivers. These times may be earlier, or they may be later. Please ensure 
you put your bin out the night before, so you do not miss your collection day.

What you can do
• � Visit Council’s website for more information, including your new bin collection day,  

at cb.city/wasteless; 

•  Sign up to the e-mail list; and

•  Share updates with your friends, family and neighbours so they know changes are coming too.
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Telephone Interpreter Service 131 450


